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To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Greetings from the NCIP-MIMAROPA Office!


This is in reference to the 25th Indigenous Peoples' Rights Act Commemoration and 2022 Indigenous Peoples Month celebration
that started in 03 October 2022.


Attached herewith is the letter signed by our regional director, Dr. Marie Grace T. Pascua, CESO III and the program activity for
your reference.

Please acknowledge upon receipt of this email.

Thank you very much!
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